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Steven Weemes

From: Iain Green
Sent: 10 January 2024 15:38
To: Planning DC
Cc: Kathy Render; David Norton
Subject: RE: CCC/23/143/FUL Benwick Primary School

Dear Kathy

Thank you for consulƟng Public Health on the above applicaƟon. I can confirm that on the basis that the planning
applicaƟon is to replace an exisƟng temporary facility with an equivalent permanent one, which results in no
intensificaƟon on the site, and that the size of the development does not meet the Fenland Local Plan threshold for
a Health Impact Assessment, Public Health have no objecƟons to this proposal.

Regards

Iain

Iain Green
Team Manager Health in all Policies
Cambridgeshire County Council and Peterborough City Council
Email: iain.green@cambridgeshire.gov.uk

Based at:
Cambridgeshire County Council, Public Health Directorate, Emery Crescent, Enterprise Campus,
Alconbury Weald, Huntingdon PE28 4YE
Peterborough City Council,  Public Health Directorate, Sand Martin House, Bittern Way, Fletton
Quays, Peterborough, PE2 8TY

From: Planning DC <PlanningDC@cambridgeshire.gov.uk>
Sent: Wednesday, January 10, 2024 10:11 AM

m
>;

Subject: CCC/23/143/FUL Benwick Primary School

Good morning,

Please see the aƩached correspondence.

Thank you and kind regards,
Natalia Morgounova
Assistant Planning Coordinator


